
A MEETING OF THE PARISHIONERS was held via Zoom on Thursday 29th April 2021 at 7pm 
 
Present: Rev Colin Resch (Chair) 

Virginia Aspinall, Val Capewell, Penny Craven, Derek Cranage, Jayne Cranage, 
Corinne Greenwood, Martin Greenwood, Olga Harris, Jeff Harrison,  
Clive Hilton, Gary Lee, Janet Lee, Geraldine Mason, Lizette Pugh,  
Janet Roberts, John Roberts, Mary Toone, Christine Watts, Ali Wright 

 
1. Opening Prayers 

Rev Resch opened the meeting with a short worship and prayers. 
 

2. Apologies  
Apologies were received from Sally Allen and Rev Darren Walker. 

 
3. Minutes of the Previous Meeting held on 13th October 2020 

Geraldine Mason proposed that the minutes be accepted, seconded by Martin Greenwood; 
and it was agreed they be signed as true record. 

 
4. Election of Churchwardens (2 vacancies) 

Rev Resch thanked Sally for her service, not just this year but also for her many years 

of faithful service to our church.  All supported this. 

Two nominations had been received: 

Mrs Sally Allen, nominated by Olga Harris, seconded by Christine Watts 

(also nominated by Val Capewell, seconded by Geraldine Mason) 

Mrs Christine Watts, nominated by Martin Greenwood, seconded by Graham Sharp 

There being no further nominations both Sally Allen and Christine Watts were 

declared elected for the next 12 months. 

There being no further business the meeting closed at 7.14pm 
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